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To Whom It May Concern,

As  a concerned citizen, please be advised that I personally object to the bill before parliament
 which removes all protections for the unborn child, and includes no safeguards with regards
 to abortion.  We are talking about the state being responsible for sanctioning the murder of
 unborn children.  Regards,

 

Ps Branwen Mearns

 

 

To be accepted, submissions should contain the author’s name and contact details. Please
 see details on the Committee’s website. 

Submissions do not need to be complicated or long. Just let them know that you oppose the
 bill before parliament which  removes all protections and puts in no safeguards.
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